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Habits. The classes will be dis-
cussing the importance of good
hygiene as well as healthy
foods and exercise.
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Babbles from the
nursery:

January has come and gone.
This month we will be working

on sign language and our colors.

We learn a new sign each week
which is posted on the class-
room door. We will also be do-
ing art projects which will be

displayed on the bulletin board .

We would like to welcome our
new friends Parker and Hanna
to our class, they are a pleasure
to have. Please remember to
have a complete change of
clothes in your child’s cubby
each day, also check your daily
report for any needed items.
Thank you and have a wonder-
ful month!

Ms. Lena & Ms. Ilena

D1

February’s theme is Healthy
Habits!

We will be focusing a lot on
washing our hands, you can
work on this healthy habit at
home as well. We will be
working on animal sounds,
colors, emotions, singing
songs, and flashcards.

Parents it is very important
that your child has a blanket
and sheet for naptime to be
sure that they are comfortable,
also be sure to bring in a cup
daily for your child to have in
the classroom throughout the
day.

Thank you for sharing your
child with us!

Dev.l Teachers:

Ms. Kerry, Ms Yolanda, & Ms.

Ashley
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D2

The theme for the month of
February is Healthy Habits.
We will be discussing
healthy eating habits. What
food and drink is good for
you, for example fruits and
vegetables, also food that is
not good for you such as
candy and soda. We will
learn the importance of ex-
ercising to stay healthy and
have a healthy body.

We will be having a Valen-
tine’s Party on February 14th
please watch for the sign up
sheet on the door.

Dev. 2 Teachers:

Ms. Linda, Ms. Patty,
Ms. Jill, Ms. Amanda,
Ms. Kerry C.



D3

We had so much fun learning about Win-
ter Wonderland! Now we are excited to
learn about Healthy Habits. February is a
month full of daily routines and healthy
choices.

We will be having our Valentines party
on Thursday February 14th. We will have
a29 children in our class. Please address
each valentine as “To my friend”. Watch
the parent board for a sign up sheet.

Please remember library books are due
back the following Friday. Every Thurs-
day is presentation day, items should be-
gin with the letter of the week.

Each child needs a full set of clothes in
their cubby at all times. A fitted crib sheet
and blanket should be brought to school
each week for naptime.

Reminder: Please no toys in the class-
room, they are a distraction.

Love your Dev. 3 Teachers,
Ms. Lindsay & Ms. Keri
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VPK

2013 is off to a great start! February will be a
fantastic month in VPK! Our theme this month is
Healthy Habits. Parents please make sure your
child’s show and tell is theme related. Toys are
not allowed at school ,they are distracting.

We will be having a Valentines party on Febru-
ary 14th . Watch for the sign up sheet. We are ask-
ing that your child bring in a box of 20 valentines
for them to pass out at the party. You only need
your child’s name on them.

Please be sure to have a complete change of
clothes in your child’s cubby at all times.

As always we are looking forward to an excit-
ing month!

VPK Teachers :
Ms. Amy and Ms. Kate




